GDR Bulletin

Volume 10 Issue 2 Spring

Article 1

1984

Conferences

various authors

Follow this and additional works at: https://newprairiepress.org/gdr



This work is licensed under a Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 4.0 License.

Recommended Citation

authors, various (1984) "Conferences," *GDR Bulletin*: Vol. 10: Iss. 2. https://doi.org/10.4148/gdrb.v10i2.714

This Announcement is brought to you for free and open access by New Prairie Press. It has been accepted for inclusion in GDR Bulletin by an authorized administrator of New Prairie Press. For more information, please contact cads@k-state.edu.

CONFERENCES

TENTH ANNUAL GDR SYMPOSIUM

The 10th Annual GDR Symposium will take place at the World Fellowship Center in Conway, New Hampshire 03818, June 22- June 29, 1984. Symposium organizers have made a special effort to make the meeting truly interdisciplinary this year. For example, Professor Irene Runge from the Humboldt University, will speak on "The Issues of Aging in GDR Society" and also on "The Role of the Jewish Community in the GDR." GDR experts from the FRG, Holland and Italy will be participating as well.

GDR BULLETIN:

Published three times a year by the Department of Germanic Languages and Literatures, Campus Box 1104, Washington University, St. Louis, Missouri 63130.

Correspondance should be addressed to the Editor, Robert S. Leventhal, or to the staff:

Book Reviews: Angelika Czekay, Friederike
Eigler, Deborah Lund, Magdalena Mueller
Bibliography: Robert Freeman, Hildegard
Pietsch, Karen Thompson, Istvan Varkonyi
Conferences: Tineke Ritmeester
Journal Notes: Tineke Ritmeester
Notes in Brief: Deborah Lund
Research in Progress: Tineke Ritmeester
Visiting Lecturers: Magdalene Mueller
Production and Layout: WoPro, Andreas Graudus

SYMPOSIUM IN NEW ZEALAND

There will be a Symposium for GDR Literature of the 1970's in May, 1984 in Christ Church, New Zealand.

Interested persons may contact:

G. Trebing,
Assoc. Prof. of German
Dept. of German
P.O. Box 56 D
University of Otago
Dunedin, New Zealand

GDR CONGRESS IN ROME

The INSTITUTO GRAMSCI is sponsoring a congress about the German Democratic Republic that is scheduled to take place MAY 3-4 in Rome. For further information write to: Federigo Argentieri Instituto Gramsci CO186 ROMA
Via del Conservatorio, 55
ITALY

VISITING LECTURERS

In the Fall term of 1984, Dr. Marianne Müller from the Humboldt University in Berlin will be teaching at John Abbott College in Quebec, Canada. She will be available to lecture elsewhere on Mondays and Tuesdays, and will be willing to speak on Canadian Studies in the GDR, American Studies and Literary Criticism in the GDR, Malcolm Lawry, and the criticism of Northrup Frye.

For further information contact:

Dr. Allan Weiss CEGEP/P.O. Box 2000 John Abbott College Ste. Anne de Bellevue Quebec H9X 3L9 Canada

NOTES IN BRIEF

The GDR Bulletin would like to invite those professors and graduate students participating in the various Hochschulferienkursen in the GDR this summer (1984) to contribute comments and/or synopses of their experiences. We could not print all of these synopses submitted, but would attempt to select one of particular interest for each course (Weimar I/II, Erfurt, Dresden, Rostock, etc.) for publication in the Fall 1984 issue (Vol. X, No. 3).

Submissions should be 1-2 pages, double-spaced, and submitted not later than 20. September, 1984.

The fourth volume of Studies in GDR Literature and Society (9th GDR Symposium 1983) will be available at the time of the 10th GDR Symposium (see Conferences). Also available will be GDR Literature in Translation: A Bibliography, compiled by Margy Gerber and Judith Pouget.

BRECHT-HANDBIBLIOTHEK ÜBERGEBEN

Im Auftrag der Liga für Völkerfreundschaft der DDR übergab der Berliner Regisseur und Hochschullehrer Heinz-Uwe Haus eine Sammlung neuester Publikationen der DDR-Brechtrezeption an die Chalmers-Bibliothek des Kenyon College in Cambier/Ohio. Zwischen dem College